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Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: E3 PV study

Hi Meredith,

I got a question from a colleague (I’d ask Paul Douglas but he’s out today) who wanted to 
know who at PG&E provided the data to us for the E3 Solar PV Cost/Benefit Analysis report 
that we published in March 2012?

Do you know?

Thanks,

Adam
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